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Harrisburg, PA 17108
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Dear Chairman Coccodrilli and Secretary Johnson:

As we close the public comment period for review of the proposed Home Care Licensure
regulations, I wanted to write to support the concerns raised by the PA Homecare Association,
especially with regard to the new training requirements which have been recently added (#10
thru 16 of§ 611.55).

These newly added requirements are more situation-specific and don't lend themselves to
easily being part of a generalized training program. Providers should be allowed to provide that
specific training to just the specialized personnel who will be delivering those services. That
would be more cost effective, since many of the home-care aides will not be expected to deliver
personal care, in cases where they're only to perform shopping or some other such limited service.

The Association's concern about what is meant by the term "screened" (in
§ 611.56) is also valid. As drafted, it could be argued that a simple question to and answer from
the home care worker is enough, but it could just as easily mean that a full-blown medical
test /blood test I x-ray, etc., is required by the proposed regulation. If the proposal could be
reworked to address these issues, I think the regulation^ will be improved and more easily
understood by those who need to know exactly what is being required of them.

Very truly,

sey, Republican Ulurfrman
zr Adult Services Committee

Phyllis Mundy, Democratic Chairman, Aging & Older Adult Services Committee
Frank Oliver, Democratic Chairman, Health & Human Services Committee
George Kenney, Republican Chairman, Health & Human Services Committee
Karin Simpson, Senior Counsel, Department of Health


